
Ponto Lake Township
Notice of 2021 Annual Meeting and 
Change to March Monthly Meeting

   Notice is hereby given to the residents of Ponto Lake 
Township that the annual township meeting will be held 
on Tuesday, March 9th at 7 p.m. at the Township Hall 
and Emergency Services Building 
   Notice is also given that the regular monthly meeting 
for March will be held immediately following the annual 
meeting.  If cancelled due to inclement weather, the 
alternate date for the annual meeting and March regular 
meeting will be Tuesday, March 16th, 2021.
   All current COVID guidelines will be followed at the 
annual and regular meetings.  Joining by Zoom may be 
an option.  Call me at 218 232 2252 or email me at brad-
mcdonald@tds.net for more information on the Zoom 
option.
   Given under my hand this 15th day of February, 2021

Bradley R. McDonald
Clerk, Ponto Lake Township
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